
   
 

 
 TRACS 202D - January 31, 2015 Deadline 
  
The January 31, 2015 deadline to convert to TRACS 202D is quickly approaching.  
TRACS 202D includes new and updated fields on the form HUD-50059, form HUD-
50059A, and form HUD-52670 (the voucher) to comply with the revised HUD Handbook 
4350.3 REV-1, Change 4, as well as the Improper Payments Elimination and Recovery 
Act (IPERA).  If you have not already done so, we encourage you to contact your 
software provider to coordinate your conversion to TRACS 202D.  All 202C 
voucher and tenant data transmissions will be rejected by TRACS effective 
February 1, 2015 and will not be paid until they are resubmitted in the 202D 
format.  Additional information on the specific changes being implemented in TRACS 
202D, as well as the updated Monthly Activity Transmission (MAT) Guide for TRACS 
202D, can be found on HUD's TRACS Documents webpage.     
  
Note: There has been some confusion in the industry regarding the deadline. To clarify, 
the February 2015 voucher can be submitted in 202C format as long as it is transmitted 
by January 31, 2015.  Beginning February 1, 2015, all transmissions must be in the 
202D format.   
 
  
 
  
  
   
  

 

 
 

   

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001jM4ivH9z8KG2lTA_0Q8tjhf0JgNZqaC621zaNmm7tTLPVAYeEvLN5OPu2kQQCUOHpGcbP_DCBy46AqU3s6-4WXysoZ8w1NxN_0-mE05vvT2MO4sxLSQO114v54nounKn4tmpmp5WFe5KQS9bsev_aERSgBS0tIjiL57RH3qLhfkPvnJHaEpuQZXlP8amXvTvWRfWB68Aqn4=

